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17 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
I am very much looking forward to welcoming the Year 1 children back to school on the 22nd June 2020. We will 
form our own bubble with the Year 2 Key Worker children who have already been attending school. This will be a 
great opportunity to consolidate learning before the summer holiday and starting the next year group. 
 
Pick up and drop off will be at the gate and parents are asked to keep their distance, contacting the office if you 
need to pass on any messages.  
 
Below is a timetable of a typical week. Please take note of the uniform changes and pick up times on a Friday being 
different.   
 

 Drop off  Pick up  Uniform  I will need 

Monday  9:00 2:45 School uniform  Water bottle/snack/ hat/ lunch 
box 

Tuesday  9:00 2:45 PE kit* Water bottle/snack/ hat/ lunch 
box 

Wednesday  9:00 2:45 School uniform  Water bottle/snack/ hat/ lunch 
box 

Thursday  9:00 2:45 School uniform  Water bottle/snack/ hat/ lunch 
box 

Friday  9:00 12:15 Outdoor learning 
clothes** 

Water bottle/snack/ hat 
No lunch 

 
*On a Tuesday children need to come to school wearing PE kit 
** On a Friday please send your child to school wearing Outdoor Learning clothes 
 
Note for Year 2 Key Worker children: please note the slightly different drop-off and pick-up times from next week 
onwards. This will ensure that our ‘bubbles’ stay separate and as safe as possible. 
 
Please remember to always put sun cream on your child on a hot day and send them with a raincoat if there is 
even a slight chance of a rain shower.  
 
I hope this information is helpful. Please contact the school office if you have any further questions.  
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
Miss Wykes  
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